DAVID W. MILLETT, MD
ORTHOPAEDIC AND FRACTURE SURGERY
212 SOUTH J STREET
TACOMA, WASHINGTON 98405

MA 7-7157

RE: Letter of Recommendation for
Claudia Kezele
DTAE: December 31, 1979

To Whom it May Concern:

Claudia Kezele was brought on by myself, to my practice, from her Ward Clerk position at Tacoma
General Hospital (Surgical Ward 5A). I met her while she was in this position and realized she was
efficient and intelligent. I hired her to be my Field Trained Physician Assistant (PA). Over her six
years with me, her duties included both working with patients, assisting me, and some clerical work.
During her time with me she interacted well with patients, showed considerable ability to learn and
assist me with patient care and also, assisting in surgery. Field Trained PAs are no longer going to be
allowed in the local hospital. Claudia has been working toward her certification in Employee
Assistance and has decided to head in other directions. I am confident that whatever she will be
doing in the future, she will do it exceptionally.

Sincejy,/ ‘
David W. Millett, MD
DWM;sj



